
From: FOIA@fec.gov
Subject: Your Freedom of Information Act Request to the Federal Election Commission 2009-52

Date: June 9, 2009 5:36:44 AM PDT
To: carl@media.org

                                                        June 9, 2009 
Carl Malamud 
carl@media.org 

Subject:                        Your Freedom of Information Act Request to the Federal Election Commission 

Dear Mr. Malamud: 

This email acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated May 20, 2009; received in our
office May 26, 2009. 

Please note that, depending upon the nature of your request, we may be able to respond to you more quickly if you are able to
state your request more specifically or narrowly, either in terms of the scope of documents you have requested or by refining
the timeframe of your request.  If you would like to discuss this option or if you have any questions, please contact the FOIA
Requester Service Center at (202) 694-1650.  Please include the following tracking number in all future correspondence
regarding this matter – FOIA Request 2009-52. 

Thank you for contacting the Federal Election Commission. 

                                        

                                                        Sincerely, 

                                                        Candace J. Salley 
                                                        FOIA Requester Service Center

mailto:carl@media.org

